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25th February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

 

You will have received details regarding the Year 9 GCSE options process before half term. As a reminder, the deadline 

to submit your child’s GCSE option choices is next Friday 4th March.  The link to submit the choices is below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=bCkKhyVdnEuSUFI_fzQ18RYiEVUObVhNpWCOH61TkilUN1h

NVk5DWTM1MEdMQUNWNDBLTlFKV0hOSC4u 

 

Once we have received all the choices meetings will be arranged with your child to review the choices. 

 

Kind Regards  

Mr Michael 
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